
"Manawatu PARS would like to acknowledge and

appreciate Margaret-Anne for volunteering with us for the

past 15 years. Due to COVID, the past few years have been

difficult for our volunteers, who have been unable to

contribute as actively as they formerly did. However, when

the chance to assist prisoners in filling out Census

applications emerged, Margaret-Anne was eager to assist.

Margaret-Anne also took the time to let us know how it

went and actively contributes to group discussions on how

we can improve and better our service. Margaret-Anne is a

wonderful addition to our volunteer team and we

appreciate her continued contribution towards our

organisation."
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